
 

 

Notice of Clean and Beautiful Commission Work Session 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 

Clean and Beautiful Commission of the City of Yuma and to the general public 

that the Clean and Beautiful Commission will hold a work session open to the 

public on June 28th, 2022 in the  Public Works Building at 2:00 P.M. 155 W. 14th 

Street, Yuma, Arizona. 

1. Call to Order 

2. Department of Community Development Questions and Answers 

DCD staff will provide information on beautification related project and efforts. 

3. Review Clean & Beautiful Commission Website improvements 

The Promotion and Marketing subcommittee is in the process of making 

improvements to the Clean & Beautiful Commission Website. They will be 

providing an update on their progress. 

4. Adjourn 

 

 

 


